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Dear Parents / Carers,
Re: Update on possible reopening of schools

Thank you for your patience while we waited for further information on reopening schools – the government has now published more guidance, and I have summarised our actions in response below. To recap, if the government thinks that it’s safe, from the 1st June, school can begin to make plans for a phased reopening for nursery, reception, year 1 and year 6 pupils.

Considering the physical geography of the school building, the safety of pupils and staff we now have a detailed plan to begin to welcome these year groups back but only when it is safe to do so. 

School has remained open for Key Worker children and on the 1st June will also open in the first instance to Year 6 pupils only. Following this, an evaluation of the safety measures in place for staff and pupils will take place before further consideration is given to opening school to more year groups and we will only do this if it is safe to do so.  

As you will expect school will need to operate very differently and there are significant changes and procedures in place to aim to protect staff and pupils. Due to the size of our classrooms, the maximum number of children that can be safely taught within them is 12 for some rooms and 10 in others. Therefore, once Year 6 pupils join the Key Worker children already in school, space to open to further year groups is already very limited. 

For all other children, teachers will continue to plan for and set home learning tasks via class Dojo, we have greatly enjoyed sharing these with you and look forward to your pictures- please keep posting. In addition, new work packs are available from the 1st June to be collected from outside the Retreat Building, please take a pack for your child from the relevant year group. Only one adult is permitted to enter the school grounds and we ask that you observe social distancing at all times. 

Finally, as I said earlier in my letter, school will only reopen to further year groups if we believe that it is safe to do so. I will provide further details of the possible phased re-opening of other year groups in the coming few weeks once an evaluation of current safety measures has been undertaken. 

Thank you for your continued support, kind messages to the school and cooperation. 
Please continue to look after one another and stay safe. 

Yours sincerely 

P Dungworth 
Headteacher 
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